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Carolina Pine Quilters 
 

Meeting at 
Trinity United Methodist Church 

2724 Whiskey Road, Aiken 
 

November 13, 2023 
7 pm  carolinapinequilters.org 

Chat with the President 
Barb Saporito 

 
October was a very busy month. Finishing quilts for our quilt 
show, getting ready for the quilt show and attending the Quilters 
of SC retreat/fall meeting at Myrtle Beach. This was the first year 
I attended and I had a great time. Offered at the retreat were 1 
day, 2 day and 3 day classes. I participated in the 3 day class 
taught by Susan Congdon. Most everyone finished at least 1-2 
rows of their projects in this class. I highly recommend attending 
the next retreat/meeting in Oct. 2024. Joining QSC is only $20.00 
for 1 year. 
 
At our November 13 guild meeting, we will be turning in and 
voting for the placemats that we all have been creating. When 
arriving at the meeting, please help to hang them on the display 
boards. We will be voting for your favorite placemats with a dollar 
bill to be placed in the envelopes. The more placemats you vote 
for, more dollars to be given to Meals on Wheels.  Bring your 
dollars!! 
 
Our annual quilt show opened Tuesday Oct 31 and our quilts will 
be on display until Nov. 17. Please bring your friends and family 
to our wonderful show and vote for your favorite quilt. We 
will be having a slide show of the winning quilts at our guild 
meeting this month. 
 
At our Dec.11 guild meeting, we will be celebrating the Holidays. 
Please bring sweets and/or finger foods for all to enjoy. Also, 
along with any ugly holiday sweater you wear, you may include 
ugly earrings. We have a month to create those earrings. 
 
Have a Happy Thanksgiving. 

Barb 

Program News 
Annmarie Gorensek 

 
November Program – Meals on 
Wheels placemat challenge reveal 
and voting.  Don’t forget to bring 
your dollar bills!  ALSO Celebration 
of Quilts. 

December Program – Christmas 
party and gift exchange! 

Treasurer’s Report 
Michele Deschenes 

 
Beginning Balance:    $5412.75 
Income:     $  621.00 
Expenses:     $1900.93 
Ending Balance:    $4132.82 
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November Birthdays 
 
11/03 Debbie Phillips 
11/20 Janet Savage 
11/22 Rachel Watson 
11/23 Lisa Barron 
11/23 Betsy Cade 
11/23 Mary Fleiss 
11/24 Barbara Saporito 
11/28 Marolyn Floyd  
 

Early December Birthdays 

12/01 Margot Salzman 
12/02 Terri White  

 

 

  

2023 Quilt Show and Museum Sales 
Donna Holman 

 
QUILT SHOW 

Our quilt show is in full swing.  
Congratulations to all the winners.  A list can 
be found attached to this newsletter and 
posted to our website.  Thanks to everyone 
for your beautiful creations!  Without you our 
show wouldn't fill the museum.  Also, a big 
thank you to my wonderful committee and all 
the volunteers who have helped with every 
aspect of the show.  Please be sure to stop 
by the Aiken County Historical Museum 
through November 17 to view our show. 

 

MUSEUM GIFT SHOP 

It’s time to think about Christmas items for 
the museum store. To the right is a picture of 
what I took the last time. They would like 
more of the round Christmas balls, 
microwave bowl cozies with Christmas fabric, 
more burlap ornaments (can’t remember who 
made those, they are so cute!). Quilted 
ornaments like the trees in the bottom of the 
picture. Any type of small bag made from 
Christmas fabric that would hold 2 small jelly 
jars. Bring what you have to the next guild 
meeting, and I’ll continue to collect items 
after that. Thanks so much for making items 
to help put our quilt show in the black!  

 

Board Members 
 

President – Barb Saporito 
Vice President – Annmarie Gorensek 
Secretary – Margot Salzman 
Treasurer – Michele Deschenes 
Newsletter Editor – Karen Erickson 
 

Committees 
 

Community Outreach – Connie Bright 
Comfort Quilts – Doris Leidheiser & Diane Miller 
Hospitality – Janet Savage 
Membership – Linda McCloskey 
Quilt Show – Donna Holman 
Webmaster – Adela Dziekanowski 
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Next Month’s Meeting – December 11, 2023 

QUILTERS OF SOUTH CAROLINA 
CPQ had a great representation at this year's Pieceable Retreat.  There were over 175 attendees of which 18 were 
from our guild.  We enjoyed great classes, bring your own projects, catered lunch and dinner, a door prize for 
everyone and of course the sunshine and beach!  Mark your calendars for the QSC spring meeting March 9, 2024 in 
Camden, SC. 

Donna H. 
 

Welcome New Members 
 

CPQ welcomed three new members at our 
September meeting: 

Delores Mansell, Mary Strine and Gayle 
Ferguson. 

Gayle has recently moved to Aiken from 
Reidsville, NC and learned about our guild at 
the last quilt show.  She learned quilting as a 
child from her grandmothers and loves hand 
quilting. 

Free Scrappy Leaf 

Quilt Block Pattern 

Includes 3 sizes 

https://thecraftyquilter.co

m/2022/09/free-scrappy-

leaf-block-pattern/ 


